
August 26, 2014

CITY OF CRYSTAL FALLS
Crystal Falls Dain

FERC Project No. 11402-00

Minor Project License-Article 412
ANNUAL REPORT

Dear Ms. Salas:

The City of Crystal Falls respectfully submits this report as per provisions in the above noted article

regarding the Crystal Falls Hydroelectric license.

The annual monitoring for shoreline erosion was conducted on August 21, 2014 in conjunction with

the annual monitoring for exotic wetland species by city employee Dave Graff No ground

disturbing activities were conducted this past year.

We hereby file one original and eight copies of this letter with the Commission. A copy of this

report is also being submitted to the Michigan State Historic Preservation Office. Should you have

any questions regarding this report do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

CITY OF CRYSTAL FALLS

Dave Graff
Project Engineer

cc: Martha MacFarlane-Feas, Michigan State Historic Preservation Office
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